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Vote by mail works. It's secure, it's convenient, and it's been a success for Oregon.
Obligating people to come to the polls in person disenfranchises the working class,
who may not be able to get the time off, as well as elderly, disabled and sick people.
Voting by mail encourages participation and there is no valid reason to revoke it
besides trying to make voting more difficult. Please vote no on this crucial issue.



